MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN THE
UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE
AND THE
AMERICAN POSTAL WORKERS UNION, AFL-CIO

Re: COVID-19 Test Kit Fuifillment Pilot — Union Representation

The parties agree that APWU represented employees who are detailed to an installation
other than their home installation for the purposes of working the COVID-19 test kit
fulfillment pilot, as outlined in the January 12, 2022 Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU), will be represented by the local APWU office that covers the installation where
the detail assignment is occurring.

R B,

Shannon Richardson mont Bfooks

Director, Contract Administration (APWU) Director, Clerk Craft
United States Postal Service American Postal Workers Union,
AFL-CIO

Date; February 9, 2022




